
  against 2620 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  against 2620 # katakauchaomai {kat-ak-ow-khah'-om-ahee}; from
2596 and 2744; to exult against (i.e. over): -- boast (against),
glory, rejoice {against}.[ql

  against 2620 # katakauchaomai {kat-ak-ow-khah'-om-ahee}; from
2596 and 2744; to exult against (i.e. over): -- boast
({against}), glory, rejoice against.[ql

  boast 2620 # katakauchaomai {kat-ak-ow-khah'-om-ahee}; from
2596 and 2744; to exult against (i.e. over): -- {boast}
(against), glory, rejoice against.[ql

  boast 2744 # kauchaomai {kow-khah'-om-ahee}; from some
(obsolete) base akin to that of aucheo (to boast) and 2172; to
vaunt (in a good or a bad sense): -- (make) {boast}, glory, joy,
rejoice.[ql

  boast 3166 # megalaucheo {meg-al-ow-kheh'-o}; from a compound
of 3173 and aucheo (to boast; akin to 837 and 2744); to talk big,
 i.e. be grandiloquent (arrogant, egotistic): -- {boast} great
things.[ql

  boasting 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- {boasting}, (whereof) to glory (of), glorying,
rejoice(-ing).[ql

  boasting 2746 # kauchesis {kow'-khay-sis}; from 2744; boasting
(properly, the act; by implication, the object), in a good or a
bad sense: -- {boasting}, whereof I may glory, glorying,
rejoicing.[ql

  boast 2620 # katakauchaomai {kat-ak-ow-khah'-om-ahee}; from
2596 and 2744; to exult against (i.e. over): -- {boast}
(against), glory, rejoice against.[ql

  boast 2744 # kauchaomai {kow-khah'-om-ahee}; from some
(obsolete) base akin to that of aucheo (to boast) and 2172; to
vaunt (in a good or a bad sense): -- (make) {boast}, glory, joy,
rejoice.[ql

  boast 3166 # megalaucheo {meg-al-ow-kheh'-o}; from a compound
of 3173 and aucheo (to boast; akin to 837 and 2744); to talk big,
 i.e. be grandiloquent (arrogant, egotistic): -- {boast} great
things.[ql

  boasting 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- {boasting}, (whereof) to glory (of), glorying,
rejoice(-ing).[ql

  boasting 2746 # kauchesis {kow'-khay-sis}; from 2744; boasting
(properly, the act; by implication, the object), in a good or a
bad sense: -- {boasting}, whereof I may glory, glorying,
rejoicing.[ql

  glory 2620 # katakauchaomai {kat-ak-ow-khah'-om-ahee}; from
2596 and 2744; to exult against (i.e. over): -- boast (against),
{glory}, rejoice against.[ql

  glory 2744 # kauchaomai {kow-khah'-om-ahee}; from some
(obsolete) base akin to that of aucheo (to boast) and 2172; to
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vaunt (in a good or a bad sense): -- (make) boast, {glory}, joy,
rejoice.[ql

  glory 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, (whereof) to {glory} (of), glorying,
rejoice(-ing).[ql

  glory 2746 # kauchesis {kow'-khay-sis}; from 2744; boasting
(properly, the act; by implication, the object), in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, whereof I may {glory}, glorying,
rejoicing.[ql

  glorying 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, (whereof) to glory (of), {glorying},
rejoice(-ing).[ql

  glorying 2746 # kauchesis {kow'-khay-sis}; from 2744; boasting
(properly, the act; by implication, the object), in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, whereof I may glory, {glorying},
rejoicing.[ql

  great 3166 # megalaucheo {meg-al-ow-kheh'-o}; from a compound
of 3173 and aucheo (to boast; akin to 837 and 2744); to talk big,
 i.e. be grandiloquent (arrogant, egotistic): -- boast {great}
things.[ql

  I 2746 # kauchesis {kow'-khay-sis}; from 2744; boasting
(properly, the act; by implication, the object), in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, whereof {I} may glory, glorying,
rejoicing.[ql

  joy 2744 # kauchaomai {kow-khah'-om-ahee}; from some
(obsolete) base akin to that of aucheo (to boast) and 2172; to
vaunt (in a good or a bad sense): -- (make) boast, glory, {joy},
rejoice.[ql

  make 2744 # kauchaomai {kow-khah'-om-ahee}; from some
(obsolete) base akin to that of aucheo (to boast) and 2172; to
vaunt (in a good or a bad sense): -- ({make}) boast, glory, joy,
rejoice.[ql

  may 2746 # kauchesis {kow'-khay-sis}; from 2744; boasting
(properly, the act; by implication, the object), in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, whereof I {may} glory, glorying,
rejoicing.[ql

  of 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, (whereof) to glory ({of}), glorying,
rejoice(-ing).[ql

  rejoice 2620 # katakauchaomai {kat-ak-ow-khah'-om-ahee}; from
2596 and 2744; to exult against (i.e. over): -- boast (against),
glory, {rejoice} against.[ql

  rejoice 2744 # kauchaomai {kow-khah'-om-ahee}; from some
(obsolete) base akin to that of aucheo (to boast) and 2172; to
vaunt (in a good or a bad sense): -- (make) boast, glory, joy,
{rejoice}.[ql

  rejoice 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, (whereof) to glory (of), glorying,
{rejoice}(-ing).[ql
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  rejoicing 2746 # kauchesis {kow'-khay-sis}; from 2744;
boasting (properly, the act; by implication, the object), in a
good or a bad sense: -- boasting, whereof I may glory, glorying,
{rejoicing}.[ql

  things 3166 # megalaucheo {meg-al-ow-kheh'-o}; from a compound
of 3173 and aucheo (to boast; akin to 837 and 2744); to talk big,
 i.e. be grandiloquent (arrogant, egotistic): -- boast great
{things}.[ql

  to 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, (whereof) {to} glory (of), glorying,
rejoice(-ing).[ql

  whereof 2745 # kauchema {kow'-khay-mah}; from 2744; a boast
(properly, the object; by implication, the act) in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, ({whereof}) to glory (of), glorying,
rejoice(-ing).[ql

  whereof 2746 # kauchesis {kow'-khay-sis}; from 2744; boasting
(properly, the act; by implication, the object), in a good or a
bad sense: -- boasting, {whereof} I may glory, glorying,
rejoicing.[ql
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